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COMMENT OF MBC CHAIRMAN RAMON R. DEL ROSARIO JR.  

ON THE RESIGNATION OF CUSTOMS COMMISSIONER JOHN SEVILLA 

 
“We consider Commissioner Sunny Sevilla an honest, competent, no-nonsense 

professional whose departure will be a great loss to the Bureau of Customs and this 

administration. It is a sad day when principled professionals deem it untenable to stay in 

office. 

 

We hope that Commissioner Sevilla’s successor will pursue the reforms that he has 

initiated in the Bureau.” 
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